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Volunteer Spotlight 
  

Serving and receiving are 

Table Tennis terms that also 

have larger connotations for 

life in general.  At People 

Program Jackie and Don 

Kosche are the “servers” who 

start the games at St. 

Matthew’s and create a lively 

atmosphere for the players 

who gather around the table.  

(They also volunteered to 

inaugurate the Table Tennis 

class  this summer at 

Lakeshore.)  Married for 41 

years, they are now retired 

from work as a librarian 

(Jackie) and teacher/social 

worker (Don).  They have two 

children who both reside in 

New Orleans, and while they 

love their city, they also enjoy 

traveling to such glorious 

places as Paris and New 

England in Autumn.  

Additionally, they are 

generous supporters of People 

Program activities, such as the 

Annual Fund, Boutique, and 

our occasional raffles.   (You 

may remember that Jackie 

won the beautiful “crazy” quilt 

last year and donated it back to 

the Program.)  

    Truly, Jackie and Don serve 

our mission, sometimes with a 

paddle in hand, sometimes not.  

We are the “receivers” of their 

thoughtful giving and our 

response is gratitude.  

 

 
 

Wear the Logo! 
Wear your People Program 

with pride and help us tell our 

story. T’s are $12…$14 for x-

large and 2X. Polos are 

$28…$30 for x-large and 2X. 

Put your order in by October 

5.  If you’re cruising with us, 

make sure you have a shirt 

for group photos! 

 
WE’RE CRUISING!! 
Come join the fun!  It’s not too 

late to join the 49 persons who 

will cruise the Eastern 

Caribbean, January 8-15, 

2011.  Jill Wall from 

Vacations at Sea will visit in 

Metairie on Tuesday, 

September 14 and Lakeshore 

and West Bank on September 

15. 

SWEET SEPTEMBER 
The best cooks in Metairie and 

Lakeshore are bringing in their 

specialties for our first bake 

sale on September 9.  Choose 

from a wide selection of 

brownies, cakes, pies, cookies, 

and tea cakes.  Plan now to 

host a Saints’ party on 

Thursday evening or invite a 

few friends over during the 

week-end and have something 

delicious to serve. 

REMEMBER:  You can 

access the newsletter on line 

in advance of publication at 

ww.peopleprogram.org. 
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Wellness is our Goal! 
Majoria Drugs will be offering 

flu shots this fall.  You may 

begin signing up this week. 

All times are 11a.m. to 1 p.m. 

Adult family members and 

friends are welcomed. 

Metairie: Tuesday, 9/28 

West Bank: Thursday, 9/30 

Lakeshore:  Monday, 10/4 

 

CAMPUS NEWS: 

Lakeshore:  Beginning 

Wednesday, 9/15, we will 

offer a new activity--OPEN 

PLAY BRIDGE—from 2:30-

4:00.  All skill levels are 

invited.  

Metairie: Campus is closed 

Oct 7 for St. Matthew’s Craft 

Fair set up. 

West Bank:  Bake sale is 

Wednesday, 9/15.  Please 

contact Molly Bally and Ann 

Valliant to donate. 

NEW CLASS/WORKSHOPS: 

Fr. Bobby McCown starts his 

Christian Zen Meditation on 

Tuesday, 9/14 at 10. 

Richard Donlon will present 2 

lectures on WWII on Tuesday, 

9/28 and Wednesday, 9/29 

from 1-3. Space is limited.  

Please sign up with Doris or 

call 3945433. 

 
 
People Program is happy to 

salute BARBARA DUHE, 

Brazilian Embroidery teacher, 

who was inducted into the 

Warren Easton High School 

Hall of Fame in May.  

Congratulations, Barbara! 

 

Congratulations to Dawn and 

Robert Smith on the birth of 

their grandson, Logan    

Charles Smith! 

 

Congratulations to Joe 

Ridolfo, Intermediate 

Computer Teacher, who 

became certified as a 

helicopter pilot last week!! 

 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
Catherine Authement 

Marilyn Turner 

Barbara May 

Elizabeth Poole 

Jackie Saunee 

Barbara Carter 

Jane Deas 

 

 
 

IN MEMORIAM 
Leon Andrew Riboul, Sr., 

brother of Mary Bose and 

Cora Sweeney 

 

Helen Sarrat Schindler, aunt 

of Jan Martino  

 

 
 
BUMPER STICKERS FOR “US”  
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